
NOTICE TO HIKERS
Temporary reroute around fenced 

off construction area on 
Kissimmee River Dike between 

SR 70 and SR78

Due to construction along the dike, a road walk is necessary.  
The  detour will take you through Okeechobee which, with 
Publix and Walmart, 3 coin laundries, numerous restaurants, 
lodging and a library, may be a consolation.  There is not a date 
for reopen at this time.




